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February 27, 2015 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is in response to the DBE certification status of SETTIMIO CONSULTING SERVICES, INC. 

This firm is currently still certified as a Georgia Uniform Certification Program DBE/ACDBE participant.  

Their file is currently in the process of being reviewed for their certification continuation.  Once a firm is 

certified with the Georgia Department of Transportation in the DBE/ACDBE program, they retain their 

certification until such time as they are notified of graduation, denial or decertification and consequently 

removed from the DBE/ACDBE monthly directory.  You may continue to use this firm until the completion of 

any current projects as well as use them for any upcoming projects if you choose to do so. 

 

If you need additional information regarding their certification status please do not hesitate to give me a call at 

(404) 631-1285. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 
Yolanda Colzie, MBA 
Yolanda Colzie 

Senior DBE Coordinator 

Georgia Department of Transportation 

Equal Opportunity Office, DBE/ACDBE Program 

(404) 631-1285 

ycolzie@dot.ga.gov 
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